
 
 
 
Dear Member,  
   
The Office of Retirement Services Open Enrollment period started Sunday November 1, 2020, 
and will end Monday, November 30th, 2020.  The new Office of Retirement Services Open 
Enrollment website is now live! Please visit the website 
at https://openenrollment.sjretirement.com to access all the information you need to help 
you with your Open Enrollment choices.   
   
If you have not received your packet by November 5th, contact the Office of Retirement 
Services (ORS).  We can be reached via email at csj_retirement@sanjoseca.gov or by phone at 
408-794-1000 or 800-732-6477, please leave a voicemail. 
 

To access the online Open Enrollment Vendor Webinar presentation information, and/or 
register for Virtual office hours, please visit the Open Enrollment website 
at https://openenrollment.sjretirement.com/events/ 

 
 

Note: The Open Enrollment period ENDS Monday, November 30th 2020, no changes will be 
accepted after this date.   
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